





God continues to bring those that love Him and also have a desire to love the people of Zambia. In addition to Gary & Rachel, Ben is over discipleship & helps with family support. Liina from Estonia assisted the past year with girls/teen discipleship, after school program & ministered to the Chaney family. Jenn is now directing the after school program. Gabriel oversees our sponsored families. Destiny leads prayer and worship & works closely with Ben. Mabvuto is admin/financial officer. Galeta, a nurse, is stepping into family support/education. Sydney is our truck driver and translator. Melinda, Loveness, Lucy and Leah work with the after school program, discipleship and help in the community. Teams come and bring their unique talents and encouragment to all.



## Samaritan's Purse

.....has given an additional grant, \$22,500 which will finish electricity, plumbing, doors/windows and ceilings! We now have road,



roof, walls plastered inside & out, water tank, tower & pump, electrical hookup to poles 1 mi away. Our 2018 goal is to have hospital finished with outpatient and maternity operational to begin with. We will begin construction on a 24/7 Prayer Room at the hospital soon. We are supporting 2 young men in nursing school, 3 other students studying pre-med, pharmacy and teaching. We hope to break ground for a guest house at the hospital in January to accommodate teams that come to help. Consider coming to share your talents and gifts God has given!



We can now carry all the food in one trip to deliver to the orphans, widows / vulnerable families! As you can see to the right, it also is just what we needed for transporting building supplies to the hospital building site, such as this tower for the water tank.

God answered our prayers in a big way when so many responded and gave generously to provide \$10,000 for this truck! We wonder how we functioned without it. We use it for medical outreaches, taking patients from rural villages to the distant hospital, farming supplies and taking the vegetables to market.



THANK YOU FOR FUELING US!



"Let the Children Dream"
With education and Jesus children can have hope, dreams, and a future. We paid tuition, uniforms & supplies for over 100 children. In January the children will begin their new school year and many cannot afford the

school fees. Many will be forced to quit school. Please help us get as many children into school as possible. Go to allgodschildrenkc.com and give a tax deductible/secure non profit donation.







Could God be calling YOU to be a part of what He's doing in Zambia, Africa? For more info, contact Gary or Rachel Chaney. See email address below.

Ongoing.....

Food program to assist orphans, widows & vulnerable families.

13 discipleship groups including a teen mom group to bring freedom from the oppression of sin through Jesus Christ & the transforming power of the Word of God.



Providing medical help & basic needs throughout the region.

Consider a donation for a bag of Nshima (staple) or a mattress to replace sleeping on the dirt floor.

We grow tomatoes, cabbage, green pepper, onions, & eggplant. Harvest in January-February. Banana, mango, lemon, orange, guava, and avocado trees planted. Our goal: food for hospital patients, staff, orphan/widows & vulnerable families. We have applied to the govt. for more land near water for larger farming- pigs, chicken & fish to help sustain the ministry and hospital.





For more information, updates and stories: www.allgodschildrenkc.org



## Merry Christmas!

May the God of hope fill you with all joy & peace in believing, so by the power of The Holy Spirit you may abound in hope.

## Pray...

That we depend on God alone to direct us and provide all we need to follow His direction. That more people would join us financially and by going to bring healing and hope to these that God loves.

Contact Gary & Rachel at chaneylivingstones@gmail.com
Tax deductible donations can be sent by check to ALL GOD's CHILDREN,
PO Box 901945, KCMO 64190, or securely online.